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Achievement Assembly 

This week children have been awarded certificates for Independence!  Well done to the 

following: 

 

Reception: Dylan Matthews and Leighton Handy Year 1:  Year 2: John Girdlestone   

Year 3: Olivia Fiddes Year 4: Daniella Wisniewska Year 5:      Year 6: Rhio Humphries 

 

Celebrating attendance  

Year 6,Year 3 & Reception have the highest attendance this week with over 98%.  Fantastic - 

well done everyone! 

 

Families Newcastle Gateshead Awards 2021 Update 

The virtual Awards Ceremony was held last weekend and Portobello are delighted to announce 

Miss Howe as the Winner in the Star Teacher/Childcarer Category. Well done Miss Howe, 

thank you for such wonderful nominations. Well done to Mrs Brooks and Mr Chipchase too who 

both received incredible nominations too. Thanks to all of you who took the time to nominate our 

fantastic teaching staff.  

 

Olympics Fundraising  

Thank you to all parents/carers and extended families!. It looks like we have a final count and 

you have helped us raise an incredible £1905. Amazing! All of these funds will be used to 

enhance our external play areas with new equipment, we are working on this now and will aim to 

have things in place during the Autumn term, with hopefully some new eqpuipment being here in 

time for returning in September.   

 

School Uniform Orders for September  

If you want to take advantage of free delivery to school for September, orders must be placed 

by 16th July – items will then be delivered to school over the summer and can then be collected 

on Monday 6th September before pupils return on the 7th. See link on website to order -  

https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk/website/how_to_order_school_uniform/319001 

 

Head lice 

Don’t forget to “take a peek” this week – see our website for instructions/further details under 

the Parents section or click on the link to view:   

Welcome to Portobello Primary School (eschools.co.uk) 

 

Check out Kids Pass who can offer ticket savings over the summer 

https://www.kidspass.co.uk/ 

 

Reminder pupils break up for summer on Thursday 22nd July returning to school Tuesday 7th 

September 2021.  

https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk/website/how_to_order_school_uniform/319001
https://portobelloprimary.eschools.co.uk/website/how_to_detect_head_lice/562408
https://www.kidspass.co.uk/

